
 
 
 

 
 
 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be March 17, 2022 7PM 
Masks are optional at meetings. 

 

 

MIKE BURDICK, FLINT STEARNS, DAVID 
COLTON, LES PENNING, TED 
HAUSOTTER, MATT REIDY, MIKE BAKER, 
CHRIS PITKIN, SAM RAABE, FIDEL SOLIZ. 

Join us today after Mass for 
Social Hour and Fellowship! Lots of goodies to 
go with your coffee or tea. 

Bingo is canceled until further 
notice. 

REMNDER: February & March the Knights will be asking for dona-

tions for PENNIES FOR HEAVEN to support seminary students at Mount 

Angel Seminary. We encourage you to contribute what you can toward 

this worthwhile cause. 

Thank you  for your generous support. 

 

FOUND IN CATHEDRAL 
These Rosaries were found in the Cathedral this week.  

Please claim at the office. 

The following is taken from Pope Francis’ speech to the General 

Audience on February 23rd. 

“My heart aches greatly at the worsening situation in 

Ukraine. Despite the diplomatic efforts of the last few 

weeks, increasingly alarming scenarios are opening up. 

Like me, many people all over the world are feeling an-

guish and concern. Once again the peace of all is threat-

ened by partisan interests. Jesus taught us that the diabol-

ical senselessness of violence is answered with God’s 

weapons, with prayer and fasting. May the Queen of 

Peace preserve the world from the madness of war.” 

The Knight’s of Columbus from around the world are 

rapidly responding to the need in the Ukraine. 

The Knight’s have committed $1 million of imme-

diate distribution to support Ukrainians impacted 

by the recent invasion of their  country. The 

Knight’s have launched the Ukraine Solidarity Fund, pledging to 

match all funds raised up to an additional $500,000. As of March 

2, $747,000 has been raised for a total of more than $2.2 million 

in assistance. 100% going to assist displaced 

persons and refugees from Ukraine. If you care 

to donate to the Knights of Columbus Ukraine 

Solidarity Fund, please go to: 

kofc.org/secure/en/donateukraine.html1 


